

Masses For The Week

SATURDAY, JUNE 9

5:00 pm Nicola Lannutti R.I.P. & Bernaddetta Mannella R.I.P. - Lannutti Family

SUNDAY, JUNE 10

9:00 am The People of the Parish 11:00 am Anton MacFarlane R.I.P. & Peduru & Anna Aseervatham R.I.P. - Patricia MacFarlane & Family

MONDAY, JUNE 11

9:00 am Leonardo Abadilla - Alex & Liza Laoag **TUESDAY, JUNE 12**

7:00 pm Giuseppe Primier R.I.P. - Family

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 13

9:00 am Deceased Members of the Tavone & Cristello Families R.I.P. - Family

THURSDAY. JUNE 14

7:00 pm Stella Zurawel R.I.P. - Proctor Family

FRIDAY, JUNE 15

9:00 am Deceased Members of the Burns Family R.I.P. - Buiold Family

SATURDAY, JUNE 16

9:00 am Unannounced

5:00 pm Luigi R.I.P., Francesco R.I.P. & Giuseppe Giannini R.I.P.

- Giannini Family

SUNDAY, JUNE 17

9:00 am Angelo Morano R.I.P. - Morano Family 11:00 am The People of the Parish



Sick: That, in their pain, they may know God's comforting, especially Leonardo Abadilla, Claire Bonk, Michelina Ciociola, Denzil D'Souza, Carolyn DeCoste, Deanna DiLello and Franklyn Tamaya.

Deceased: That they may live in the security and peace of heaven.

Pope's June Universal Intention: Social Networks - That social networks may work towards that inclusiveness which respects others for their differences.



Living the Gospel by helping vouth rebuild their lives

Sarah couldn't get along with her mother, so she tried living on the streets at age 14. She hitchhiked to Toronto to move in with her cousin, who soon kicked her out. Having no place to go, Sarah decided to try Sancta Maria House. She initially hated the structure and rules. However, the supportive staff won her trust and helped her return to school. At the end of her stay, she restored

her relationship with her mother. ShareLife-funded agencies like Sancta Maria House are helping at-risk youth turn their lives around.

Thank you to all who donated to ShareLife. We have exceeded our parish goal of \$37,000.00. Donations are still being accepted for this year's campaign until July 28/29 weekend. Any donations received after July 29 will be credited towards the 2019 ShareLife parish campaign.



The parish secretary will be on holidays starting Monday, June 11 to Office Monday, June 18. The office will be Closed\ closed and will reopen on Tuesday, June 19.

First Holy Communion Certificates

First Holy Communion certificates are available for pick-up at the church counter, before or after Sunday Mass, until the end of June.



Offering

Weekly (June 3)	\$2,836.35
Building Fund	
Expenses (May 27 - June 3)	\$8.622.26

Thank you for your contribution.

Canada Summer Jobs Program - Be Informed & Reach Out to Your MP

The federal government has introduced new requirements for employers applying for the Canada Summer Jobs grant. To be eligible for funding, employers must attest that both the job and the organization's core mandate respect certain "values" as determined by the federal government including the government's position on abortion, sexual orientation and gender identity or expression. Organizations unable or unwilling to make this attestation in whole or in part will be deemed ineligible for the grant. This requirement is clearly unjust.

Many Catholic organizations throughout the Archdiocese of Toronto and many other faiths involved in charitable activity at soup kitchens, shelters, refugee welcome centres or summer camps are impacted by this decision. Please take a moment to visit www.archtoronto.org/summerjobs for more information and to find a template letter to send to your MP and the Minister responsible for this portfolio.

The Archdiocese of Toronto is committed to helping parishes in need and archdiocesan offices hire the summer students they require. The archdiocese is asking all parishes to hold a second collection during the month of June to help meet this commitment.

Next weekend. June 16/17, our parish will have a second collection for the Canada Summer Jobs Program or you may donate online at: bit.lv/donatesummeriobs.

Chocolates for Father's Day



The Catholic Women's League of St. John the Evangelist Parish will be selling chocolates for Father's Day at a cost of \$2.00 each. These will be for sale in the foyer after all Masses next weekend,

June 16/17. Your support of this fund-raising project would really be appreciated.

Post-Secondary Campus Ministry

Attention high school graduates: Are you moving on to post-secondary education in the fall? Check out Campus Ministry! Connect to campus ministry by visiting www.chaplaincyconnect.ca and find your Catholic home on campus.

For information about the campus ministries in our archdiocese, please view the poster at http://bit.ly/PostSecondaryCampusMinistry.

Pilgrimages at Teopoli, "City of God"

Sunday, June 24, 2018 - 9:30 a.m. 1458 Housey's Rapids Rd., Gravenhurst

Since 1977, when a large wooden cross was erected next to a water fall, Teopoli became a center for monthly pilgrimages. These pilgrimages have three strong moments of common prayer: holy Mass, the Stations of the Cross and the holy Rosary with Eucharistic benediction. Please remember that this is a day of prayer. All who come must participate in all the religious functions of the day. For info and bus reservations, please call Società Unita 416-243-7319 or email info@teopoli.com.

Family Camp

Week 1: July 22 - 27; Week 2: July 29 -Aug 3; Week 3: August 26 - Aug 31

JPII Culture Center 6679 Woodworth Rd., Port Burwell

With a hired cook and kitchen staff to prepare three hot meals each day, Family Camp is a wonderful opportunity for Catholic families to relax together in a wholesome environment of shared vacation time. Daily opportunity for Mass and Confession. Private individual cabins, a pool, walking trails and great outdoor space. \$850 per family. Financial sponsorship may be available.

> CONTACT: info@famfi.ca WEBSITE: www.famfi.ca